

June 8, 2023

Mr. Ross Chase 7387 Halite Ct. Castle Rock, CO 80108

Dear Mr. Chase,

On behalf of the Rocky Mountain Athletic Conference and our institutions that sponsor baseball, please accept this donation of \$1000 in the name of Mr. Jim Paronto, former RMAC student-athlete, coach, administrator, and Coordinator of Baseball Officials.

A legacy was established by Mr. Paronto's through his long-time association and involvement with both Colorado high school and RMAC baseball. This donation is intended to memorialize his efforts and support of baseball and umpires in Colorado. We request these funds be used to support the recruitment and retention of Colorado high school baseball umpires.

Thank you for your continued efforts and support of baseball umpires in our region. Best of luck.

Sincerely,

Christopher Graham

Commissioner